The Honorable Alan Cranston
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Cranston:

1 am pleased to respond to your letter of November 22,
1978, enclosinag a copy of a letter to NRC from Clerk
Lonnie Harvey of Santa Cruz Meeting, Religious Society
of Friends, opposing the proposed construction of a
nuclear power plant in the Philippines.

Enclosed is a copy of our recent recnonse to Clerk
Harvey. Please let us know if we can be of any further
service to you.

Sincerely,

N
fﬂ“’ Lee V. Gnesink
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Enclosure:
NRC Response to
Clerk Lonnie Harvey
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